
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 
 

 

 

         

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder – Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–020 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Curriculum Coordinators 
Career and Technical Education Coordinators 
Technology Coordinators 
Principals 

FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: February 14, 2022 

SUBJECT: Call for Proposals: 2022 Wyoming Computer Science Education Conference 

REGISTRATION AND CALL FOR PROPOSALS 
2022 WYOMING COMPUTER SCIENCE EDUCATION 
CONFERENCE 
The Computer Science Teachers Association Wyoming (CSTA WY) and the Wyoming Department of 
Education are partnering to host the inaugural Wyoming Computer Science Education Conference. 
The conference seeks engaging session proposals from educators in kindergarten through 
postsecondary education. This conference will be held in-person. The Conference Planning 
Committee seeks educators from all backgrounds and disciplines to share ideas, experiences, and 
demos to inspire and connect educators to bring the best teaching practices and lessons learned to 
Computer Science education. 

The Wyoming Computer Science Education Conference is set for July 21-22, 2022 at Central 
Wyoming College in Riverton. Registration will begin later this month, and continue until July 20. 

Submit a proposal now through April 1, 2022. Selected presenters will be notified of inclusion in the 
conference by April 15, 2022, and will receive free registration. 

Additional Computer Science training opportunities are available this summer; for more information 
go to www.uwyo.edu/wycs/. 
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For more information, contact Laurel Ballard, Supervisor, Student and Teacher Resources Team, at 
307-777-8715 or laurel.ballard@wyo.gov or Abby Hurley, Vice President, CSTA WY at 307-461-8052 or 
abby.hurley@scsd2.com. 
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